
 

 

 

 

OMK/CIRCULAR/ 005/2021-22 Date : 16.07.2021 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

 

This is to apprise you that as per the guidelines issued by Govt. of Bihar the school is  

planning to commence classes for students of XI & XII from July 19, 2021.  Classes will run 

between 7:45 am and 1:45 pm. 

 

The school assures that it will take all measures benefitting the safety of every student. 

 

Important instructions: 

❖ Attendance is compulsory. 

❖ Wearing mask is mandatory. 

❖ Self-monitoring of health by students and parents is essential. 

❖ Students must carry their own water bottles and lunch. Sharing of water bottles and lunch 

is strictly prohibited. 

❖ All safety protocols and measures as proposed by the Govt. of Bihar need to be followed. 

 

We appreciate your support during these tough times. Praying for good health of all! 

 

Thanking you! 

 

 

Principal 

Open Minds - A Birla School, Kankarbagh 




